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Wow, what an incredible week we’ve had in 
Wrens class! 
On Tuesday we began by having a whole 
school pancake race during assembly - staff 
verses children… (children won!)  
Then we had the arrival of the ducklings to 
the Wrens class which has been a fantastic 
experience for the children. 

                               

                            

 

 
This week, our topic activities have been based on the 
story ‘The Ugly Duckling’. 
The children have used the text to write a sentence 
describing how they think the duck might have felt. 
They have completed a colour by number maths work 
sheet and they are learning the shape names up to 12 
sided shapes…impressive aren’t they! 
Another activity they have completed was to choose a 
duckling picture or a beautiful swan and to cut out the 
shape and fix it together using split pins to create 
moving parts. This will be displayed outside in the wall 
cabinet for you to view when you come to parents 
evening. 

            

 
 
 
 
We had such a lot of fun on world book day. 
The children all looked amazing! 
As a school we celebrated in an assembly where  
we also chose a free world book day book to take 
home and keep. 
We had some reading ambassadors from year 
five visit to read a whole class story which our  
Wrens listened to very well.  
The staff also dressed up as characters from the  
book ‘Room on the Broom’. The children thought 
it was most amusing that the adults were also  

dressed up! 😊 

           

 

 

 

 


